
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are all trying to foster a culture of conservation by implementing green technology and encouraging 

eco-friendly practices.  We have an ideal opportunity for anyone considering planting a vegetable or 

flower garden (large or small!) to purchase various seeds and support Central School simultaneously. I 

am pleased to announce that we have selected a new fundraiser program from Make It Sow, a Canadian 

Company. They supply high-quality garden and flower seeds and greenhouse starter kits. They do not 

use any GMO seeds and only use proven species developed for Canadian climates. They back up all their 

products with a 100% quality guarantee.  

The program will run from now to April 14th.  We will send home full-colour brochures on various seeds, 

order forms, collection envelopes.  You can also order online from now until April 17th.  

https://makeitsow.com/shop/#code-submission 

The online code for our school is : ECE_2023 

We are excited about this program as it provides excellent value for the end user and will be highly 

profitable for our school. The funds will be used for various events at school such as fun days, ADST 

activities, etc. 

Items M and N are sold out.  Please do not order these items.   

The Make, It Sow bonus program will also plant trees on our behalf. For every ten packages we sell, they 

will plant one tree in Canada with an accompanying certificate, so if we sell 200 packages, they will plant 

20 trees.   

Thank you in advance for your support!   

https://makeitsow.com/shop/#code-submission

